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In our previous email we indicated that the Multi-Municipal Collaboration Grants 
would open in April with a due date of May 12. However, in order to give you 
maximum opportunity to apply, this grant application is already available. Click 
here for grant guidelines and to apply. 

  

  

  

  

  

 
We've improved our online application system. If you have applied for a grant 

with The Erie Community Foundation, you will have no problem transitioning to 

our new application - the systems are nearly identical. 

 
The Multi-Municipal Collaboration Grants application workshop will be held 

Wednesday, February 17, 2016 at 5240 Knowledge Parkway, Erie 16510. The 

session will be offered at from noon-1:00 p.m., and lunch will be served. RSVP 

to dianek@ecgra.org by Monday, February 15 to reserve your spot. 

 

  

  

  

  

  Hope to see you on the 17th. 

 
Sincerely, 
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  Tom Maggio 
Grants Manager 

  

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

https://twitter.com/@ecgra814
https://www.facebook.com/ErieCountyGamingRevenueAuthority?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCd_4SB1cR-tDMrMck-D9Ftw
https://www.pinterest.com/pnwood/ecgra-grant-money-works/
https://www.robly.com/

